
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: April 30th, 2025 

Contact: Rep. Lori Palmeri, 608-237-9154 

 

Rep. Lori Palmeri Announces May 5th Budget Listening Session with Sen. Kristin Dassler-

Alfheim 

 

OSHKOSH, Wis. - Today, Representative Lori Palmeri announced an upcoming budget listening session 

with Senator Kristin Dassler-Alfheim to help constituents better understand the budget process, to 

share details from Governor Evers’ budget proposal, and to hear  from constituents about their 

priorities and concerns. These sessions are opportunities for community members to share their 

voices, ask questions, and engage in an open dialogue with their elected representatives and 

neighbors. 

 

The listening session will take place on Monday, May 5th, from 5:00 – 6:30pm at the Oshkosh Public 

Library (106 Washington Ave, Oshkosh, WI 54901). RSVP is not needed to attend the event. 

 

Details for the session can also be found in the graphic below: 
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